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Parking Options at York University

UPDATED June 14, 2010 with additional parking lot option

York University is a large, public, campus with a variety of parking options available. The 2010 Canadians Committee
has made arrangements for a Weekly Parking Pass (automobile only) to be available at one of two lots on the York
campus.

Either Weekly Parking Pass must be requested in advance - the deadline for orders is Friday, June 18.

Please view the Parking Information Sheet & Order Form below for more information. A map of the York University
Keele Campus is also attached below.

Please note: Metered parking areas are diligently monitored and tickets are issued, ranging from $40-$100.

Option 1 - Closest

The closest parking option available is at the Arboretum Parking Garage (#80 on the attached York Keele Campus
map). This parking garage is approximately a 2 minute walk to the competition venue, the Tait-McKenzie Centre (#4 on
the attached York Keele Campus map).

A Weekly Pass (good for July 4 through July 10) to the Arboretum Parking Garage is available at a cost of $70.

Option 2 - Cheapest

A cheaper option is also available at the Founders Road East Lot (#66 on the attached York Keele Campus map). This
outdoor parking lot is a 10-15 minute walk to the competition venue, the Tait-McKenzie Centre (#4 on the attached
York Keele Campus map).

A Weekly Pass (good for July 4 through July 10) to the Founders Road East Lot is available at a cost of $50.
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